Morris, John R.

From: Morris, John R.

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 3:33 PM

To: Henry.Norris@citrusbocc.com

Cc: brandy.yunko@citrusbocc.com; thayes@jonesedmunds.com; Elizabeth Kennelley;

EHilton@scsengineers.com; Daniel Cooper (DCooper@SCSEngineers.com); Boatwright, Kelley M.; Morgan,
Steve; Madden, Melissa; Roff, Nick
Subject: RE: Citrus Central Landfill, follow up to report for site inspection conducted 6/27/16 [facility #39859]

Mr. Norris:
Just a quick note to follow up our meeting this afternoon. | checked the results of the March 2016 sampling event regarding iron reported for samples collected
from wells MW-17 and MW-20:

- MW-17 iron reported at 24,000 pg/L

- MW-20 iron reported at 160,000 pg/L

My apologies for adding an extra “0” to the result reported for well MW-17. My comments during the meeting about an order of magnitude increase in iron
concentrations at well MW-17 compared to the previous sampling event were not correct. I've updated my spreadsheet accordingly.

It was a pleasure to meet you. Thanks for your time.

John

John R. Morris, P.G.

Permitting and Waste Cleanup Program

Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Southwest District
13051 N Telecom Parkway, Temple Terrace, FL 33637

Main office: 813-470-5700 Direct line: 813-470-5751

E-mail: john.r.morris@dep.state.fl.us

Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing efficient, consistent
and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these objectives, we are pleased to announce ongoing improvements to
our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying our documents. During the fall of this year, the Department will begin issuing
permitting correspondence formatted consistently throughout all programs. Although the document formatting will look different
from past correspondence, please be assured that the content continues to be driven by applicable Rule and Statute. As always, if you
have any questions, please contact your local DEP District office.

From: Morris, John R.

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 2:46 PM

To: 'Henry C. Norris' <Henry.Norris@citrusbocc.com>

Subject: RE: Citrus Central Landfill, follow up to report for site inspection conducted 6/27/16 [facility #39859]

Mr. Norris:

Good afternoon. Thanks for your message regarding the requested meeting. I'll follow up with a meeting invitation. Please forward the meeting invitation to
the consultants that will be attending.

John




John R. Morris, P.G.

Permitting and Waste Cleanup Program

Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Southwest District
13051 N Telecom Parkway, Temple Terrace, FL 33637

Main office: 813-470-5700 Direct line: 813-470-5751

E-mail: john.r.morris@dep.state.fl.us

Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing efficient, consistent
and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these objectives, we are pleased to announce ongoing improvements to
our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying our documents. During the fall of this year, the Department will begin issuing
permitting correspondence formatted consistently throughout all programs. Although the document formatting will look different
from past correspondence, please be assured that the content continues to be driven by applicable Rule and Statute. As always, if you
have any questions, please contact your local DEP District office.

From: Henry C. Norris [mailto:Henry.Norris@citrusbocc.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 11:45 AM

To: Morris, John R. <John.R.Morris@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: Hilton, Ed <EHilton@scsengineers.com>; Cooper, Dan <DCooper@SCSEngineers.com>; Troy Hays
<thayes@jonesedmunds.com>; Dagly, Alyson <ADagly@scsengineers.com>; CATHERINE J. OUELLETTE
<CATHERINE.QUELLETTE@citrusbocc.com>

Subject: RE: Citrus Central Landfill, follow up to report for site inspection conducted 6/27/16 [facility #39859]

John, | have confirmed with my Consultants and it looks like all will attend on Wednesday 8/10/16 @ 1:30 and 5 people will
attend.

Henry C Norris Jr

Solid Waste Management Director

Citrus County Board of County Commissioners
230 W. Gulf to Lake Hwy

Lecanto, Fl 34461

(352) 527-7670

From: Morris, John R. [mailto:John.R.Morris@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 2:57 PM

To: Henry C. Norris

Cc: Boatwright, Kelley M.; Morgan, Steve; Tafuni, Steven; Madden, Melissa; Roff, Nick

Subject: Citrus Central Landfill, follow up to report for site inspection conducted 6/27/16 [facility #39859]

Mr. Norris:

Good afternoon. This message has been prepared to follow up our discussion regarding the Department’s Inspection Report prepared for the Citrus Central
landfill. The following dates/times are available on our schedules for the requested meeting:

- Tuesday, August 2, 2016 @ 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.

- Friday, August 5, 2016 @ 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.

- Wednesday, August 10, 2016 @ 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.

- Friday, August 12, 2016 @ 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.



As we discussed it would be helpful for the County’s consultants dealing with ground water and landfill gas to attend the meeting. Please let me know how
many folks will be coming with you to the meeting so | can reserve a conference room with sufficient space.

Please let me know the preferred date/time for the meeting and I'll follow up with a meeting invitation. If none of these dates/times fits your schedules I'll
provide available times starting with the week of August 15, 2016.

Your assistance is appreciated.

John

John R. Morris, P.G.

Permitting and Waste Cleanup Program

Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Southwest District
13051 N Telecom Parkway, Temple Terrace, FL 33637

Main office: 813-470-5700 Direct line: 813-470-5751

E-mail: john.r.morris@dep.state.fl.us

Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing efficient, consistent
and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these objectives, we are pleased to announce ongoing improvements to
our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying our documents. During the fall of this year, the Department will begin issuing
permitting correspondence formatted consistently throughout all programs. Although the document formatting will look different
from past correspondence, please be assured that the content continues to be driven by applicable Rule and Statute. As always, if you
have any questions, please contact your local DEP District office.
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